ENMARK ENERGY, INC. 104 First Choice Drive ¢ Suite A * Madison, MS“39110
(601) 898-2434 » FAX (601) 898-3738

ks

Original Via Certified U.S. Mail — Return Receipt Requested and Copy Via E-Mail

February 11, 2014

Wayne T. Lemoi
Director, Office of Pipeline Safety
PHMSA Southern Region
233 Peachtree Street Ste. 600
Atlanta, GA 30303
CPF 2-2014-60002

Dear Mr. Lemot:

On August 12-15, and August 27, 2013, representatives of the Pipeline and Hazardous Materials
Safety Administration (PHMSA), Southern Region, Office of Pipeline Safety (OPS) inspected
the Enmark Energy, Inc. (Enmark) Sandhill and Air Liquide Carbon Dioxide (C02) pipelines in
Madison, Mississippi, pursuant to chapter 601 of 49 United States Code.

As a result of the inspection, it appears that Enmark has committed probable violations of the
Pipeline Safety Regulation, Title 49, Code of Federal Regulations and PHMSA proposes to issue
a Compliance order to Enmark. Enmark has reviewed the Proposed Compliance Order and will
take the required steps in the Proposed Compliance Order so that Enmark ensures its compliance
with the pipeline safety regulations. Thank you for inspecting our pipelines and identifying
items that needed to be improved in order to operate our pipelines in the safest manner possible.

Sincerely yours,

Grometd ool

Connell Rader
President
Enmark Energy, Inc.

cc: Michael Schwarzkopf (via e-mail)
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